
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Re: SJ/sf 
 
11th May 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Uniform Survey 

I am writing to thank those of you who found the time to complete our Uniform Survey. In 
total, we received over 1500 response which was extremely positive. Over 1000 of these 
responses were from our students, with the remaining responses divided between parents 
and staff. 

Following the collation of the results, we have taken the decision to implement the 
amendments below to our current uniform. There will be no change to the current PE 
uniform for this academic year. Please read the information carefully as we do expect all our 
students in Years 7 to Year 11 to conform to the new uniform requirements from day one of 
the September term. The amended uniform items have been highlighted with an *. 

Boys’ Uniform 

• * Black blazer (change from the black suit jacket): Once our existing stock has 
been depleted, all new purchases will be of the blazer design. We do not expect all 
students to be wearing this blazer until they purchase a new one.  All Year 7 students 
will be wearing the new blazer. 

• * New Campion logo: This will be gold in colour and with no slogan. This will be on 
the new blazer. 

• * New Campion tie: This will now be green and gold stripes and of the clip-on style. 
• * Campion green jumper: This will be the same colour for all year groups and is 

optional. 
• * House badge: This will be of a pin-on style, not sew-on. 
• White shirt 
• Black shoes (not trainer style) 
• Black trousers 
• Black socks 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Girls’ Uniform 

• * Black blazer (change from the black suit jacket): This will be fitted in style.  
Once our existing stock has been depleted, all new purchases will be of the blazer 
design. We do not expect all of our students to be wearing this blazer until they 
purchase a new one. All Year 7 students will be wearing the new blazer. 

• * New Campion logo: This will be gold in colour with no slogan. This will be on the 
new blazer. 

• * New Campion tie: This will now be green and gold stripes and of the clip-on style. 
All girls will be wearing a tie. 

• * Campion green jumper: This will be the same colour for all year groups and is 
optional. 

• * House badge: This will be of a pin-on style, not sew-on. 
• * White shirt: This will not be a blouse. This must be a shirt tucked in and worn with 

a tie. 
• *Black trousers/skirts: Only trousers/skirts from specified stockists and of a specific 

style will be permitted. 
• Black shoes (not trainer or pump style). 
• Black socks/black or natural tights.  

 
I would like to inform you that we will be providing more detailed information on uniform 
suppliers, costs and methods of purchase during the course of the next week. In the 
meantime, should you have any questions regarding the changes to our uniform, please do 
contact Suzanne Harrison at school (s.harrison@campion.northants.sch.uk). 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sara Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 
 
 
 

mailto:s.harrison@campion.northants.sch.uk

